
 
 

Folksworth Friends working with Folksworth Church of England Primary school, Apreece 

Road, Folksworth, Peterborough, Huntingdon, PE7 3TY. 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Our Christmas Fair, Frosty’s Festive Fun is fast approaching so I would like to take this 
opportunity to give you further details regarding this event.   
 
This year the event will be held on Friday 16th December from 6-8pm.  We will be including 
a family disco held in the hall with stalls and games, fun crafts, a bar and food some of 
which will be running in the adjoining classrooms. There will of course be a raffle which will 
be drawn at the end of the evening.  Our Choir will open the evening by singing some 
Christmas songs.   
 
We will be having a special visit from Father Christmas who will be seeing children in a 
specially decorated grotto during the evening.  If you would like your child to visit Father 
Christmas we would be grateful if you could pre-book your golden tickets to help him to 
know how many gifts to bring with him. 
 
On Monday 12th December we will be inviting the children to come to school wearing non-
uniform.  We are asking each child to donate an item which could be included on our 
tombola stall this would be gratefully appreciated   
 
If any companies would like to donate a raffle prize, we would be very grateful. Please see 
any of the Folksworth Friends or Miss Norbury.  
 
Thank you so very much in advance for your support.  I’m sure it will be a fun evening for 
everyone! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Folksworth Friends. Louise, Nicky, George, Megan and Laura.  

 
 

 


